
 
APRIL 26, 2016 
 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE CITY OF 
ALBANY, GEORGIA 
GOVT. CENTER – RM 100 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
 
Commissioner Howard mentioned Clark Ave. Extension from Maple to GA 300 and asked the 
cost of 12 lights to be installed there.  Jimmy Norman, Director of Utility Operations, stated that 
the cost to install one light is $415.00, plus the cost of consumption.  Commissioner Howard 
stated that this is needed because it is a dangerous area. 
 
Mayor Pro Tem Fletcher asked when the meeting times will change.  Ms. Subadan stated that her 
recommendation is to begin in August; a notice has to be posted 30 days prior to taking effect. 
 
Commissioner Marietta mentioned that April is Linesmen Appreciation Month. 
 
Mayor Hubbard thanked Ms. Subadan and staff for the activities during Georgia Cities Week.  
Ms. Subadan stated that it was successful due to the team effort and thanked staff, specifically 
Latoya Cutts, Mary Singleton and Monique Broughton-Knight. 
 
Commissioner Coleman said he has been attending the GA Fire Birds games and encouraged 
citizens to support the team. 
 
Ms. Subadan stated that a joint City/County meeting will be held on May 10 regarding HB 489 
and asked all to save the date. 
 
Commissioner Marietta mentioned recent comments on the news regarding upkeep of the 
welcome sign in E. Albany.  Ms. Subadan verified that it is a City sign and stated that she has 
charged staff to take care of all four welcome signs/grass cutting, etc. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        MAYOR DOROTHY HUBBARD 
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CITY CLERK 
 


